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Capron School New s 

Sept 4 Labor Day 

No School 

Sept 8 Picture Day 

Sept 13 Late Start   

9:30am 

Sept 19 School 

Board Mtg at the 

District Office @ 

6:30 

Sept 22 Fun Run 

 

Welcome to Capron 

NEW STAFF 

Miss Emanuel – Student Teacher 

Mrs. Shrontz—Pre-K Assistant  

Mrs. Richardson- Pre-K Assistant 

Mr. Gamino– ELL Assistant 

Please make sure your student is eating a good breakfast.  

A good breakfast improves energy levels and the ability  

to concentrate.   

Backpack safety - Always use both shoulder straps when  

carrying your backpack to prevent back, shoulder and neck  

pain. 

HEARING &  VISION 

Hearing and Vision screenings will begin this fall 

throughout the district for all students. If you do NOT 

want your child to be screened at this time, please provide 

written declination to the school by September 15, 2023. 

You can mail a letter to Capron Elementary 200 N. Wooster 

St.  Capron IL  61012 or you can email your school nurse with 

the written declination to  

kferguson@nbcusd.org 

CALENDAR 

mailto:kferguson@nbcusd.org


Speech/Language  

Parents & Guardians: All kindergarten students will be screened during the 

month of September  by the speech/language pathologist. The screening will be 

used to determine appropriate speech and language development.  If you do 

not wish to have your child screened, please contact the school speech/

language pathologist Erica Smith. Contact information: 815-765-9783 

or ebarron@nbcusd.org  

Keep in Touch 

We want to stay connected with everyone and social media is a great way to share what is  

happening at Capron. Please “Like” our Facebook page— 

”Capron Elementary School”, and bookmark our website: 

http://www.nbcusd.org/schools/capron-elementary/  

Capron Recognizes Positive Behavior  

* Respectful * Responsible * Safe  

Capron supports the success of ALL students. Effective classroom management and preventive 

school discipline are essential to support teaching and learning. We encourage families to be 

active participants in our process. All of our school expectations can be practiced at home. It is 

easy to find ways to be respectful, responsible and safe at home and in the community. Saying 

"thank you" to the waitress is a way of being respectful. Brushing your teeth in the morning is a 

way of being responsible. Wearing our seatbelts is a way to be safe. Encourage your child to be 

respectful, responsible and safe in all walks of life. 
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Student attendance is very important  

If a student will be absent for any reason, please call the school at 815-569-2314. You may call 

and leave a message at any time.  

Chronic attendance issues (absences and/or tardies) will be referred to the  

principal and the Regional Attendance Cooperative. 

 Help your student be successful by attending school. Students miss out on  

academic instruction when they arrive late to school. Instruction begins daily at 8:00 a.m.  

Tardy Policy 

Students must be in their classrooms by 8:00 a.m. or they will be considered Tardy. Students who  

arrive after 8:00 a.m. Parents need to come to the front office and sign their child in. The 

parent drop off line can sometimes be long, so please adjust your time accordingly. 

Electronic Newsletter 
Our monthly school newsletter will be sent out through electronic communication. It will also be  

posted on our school website at https://www.nbcusd.org/schools/capron-elementary/newsletters/ 

Transportation Changes 

If there is any change in the way your child is going home, we MUST have a note with specific  

instructions. The note must be given to the teacher in the morning.  You may call  

only EMERGENCY changes to 815-569-2314 before 1:00 pm. If we do not get a note, your child will 

go home their normal way.  

Early sign outs 
Although early sign outs are discouraged, we understand that sometimes an appointment requires 

you to pick up your child(ren) before the 2:45 p.m. dismissal time.  If this is the case, please send in 

a note to the teacher the day of the early dismissal. 


